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The emergency contact person listed on your parent portal
needs to be someone other than the name of the parent on
the account.  Many of you have the same name and number

listed here. Please log into your portal and update this
information on your students info page.  Another parent,

grandparent, family member or trusted friend should be listed
here incase we cannot reach you.  We have had a number of
instances already this year where we could not get a hold of

the parent on the account and no other number to call. 

Halloween Dances October 24-30 
Students are invited to wear halloween costumes to class October

24-30 for the halloween dances.  Acro students must be able to
perform in their costume so choose carefully.  Hair pieces/hats do

not mix well with acro so please leave these items at home as well as
extra pieces like wands, gloves, or swords.  Ten minutes prior to the
end of each class we will invite the parents in to the building to view
the dances.  You are welcome to video your child but we ask that you
do not post any videos or pictures that may include other students on

social media.  Thank you.   

BAND APP
Students will be able to practice choreography from class using
an app called band.  You will need to download the app on your
device and once we have the links ready to go, you will be able
to access the choreography from your parent portal so your
student can practice at home.   This comes in handy the closer
we get to recital or for any holiday dance they are working on. 

Just a reminder October 12 is the
deadline to sign up to perform in the
Holiday Show 


